
Dear Senator 
 
       Please oppose HB58, currently in the Senate Government Oversight Committee . 
House Bill 58 was recently amended in the Senate to no longer require becoming a Licensed 
Esthetician to do Lash Extensions. This massive reduction in training for these professions will 
pose a risk to the public we serve , devalue our current licenses , and reduce the career 
opportunities and earning potential for new licensees looking to enter the field . Also I see no 
benefit in removing the Natural Hair License , that’s putting the schools , students, and 
graduates at risk and robbing them from a great opportunity and education . As a member 
of the beauty industry, we ask that you protect our profession from this legislation which is 
intended to flood the market with minimally trained licensees to benefit a few powerful interests 
that do not represent the vast majority of voices in our profession . 
 
             Thank you 


